
Assistive Devices Program (ADP) during COVID-19 

The Assisted Devices Program provides support and funding to Ontario residents who 

have long-term physical disabilities and who need access to personalized assistive 

devices appropriate for their needs. 

As a result of the COVID-19 outbreak, the Assisted Devices Program is now accepting 
all new applications for funding assistance via email (for grants) and fax (for devices). 
(Any applications that were previously submitted by regular mail are being processed 
and do not need to be resubmitted.)  

Applications can be submitted from eligible Ontarians for:  
 
• Breast Prothesis  

• Enteral Feeding Pumps and Supplies  

• Insulin Pumps and Supplies for Adults and Children  

• Insulin Syringes for Seniors  

• Ostomy Grants  

• Respiratory Equipment & Supplies  
 
Applicants should print the application form, complete it with the assistance of their 

health care provider(s) if applicable, and send a copy via email to: 

assistivedevicesprogram@oneid.on.ca 

Applicants must ensure the form is complete, signed, and that all pages are included in 

the attached file. See link below for access to application forms:  

http://health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/adp/information_technology/revisions_applicati

on.aspx 

If you have further questions related to the Assisted Devices Program, please email 

adp@ontario.ca 

Ministry of Health 

Assistive Devices Program 

5700 Yonge Street, 7th Floor 

Toronto ON M2M 4K5 

www.health.gov.on.ca/adp 

Tel.: 416-327-8804 

Fax.: 416-327-8192 

Toll Free: 1-800-268-6021 

TTY: 416-327-4282 

TTY : 1-800-387-5559 

E-mail: adp@ontario.ca 
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